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P Barbour    
 
Dear Planning Department  
 
I wish to raise an objection to the Brooklands Farm Development. 
 
I am very concerned about the present sewage system being able to cope. It is already overloaded. We already have 
toxicity on our coast meaning bathing is unsafe. Even with a slightly longer pipe to the sea I can't envisage the 
situation improving with these additional homes. 
 
I sincerely urge you to reconsider this Development. 
 
Yours faithfully  
Patricia Barbour  
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